November 1, 1967

Dear Dr. Miller:

President Johnson appreciates your thoughtful letter. You have his thanks and very best wishes.

Sincerely,

Whitney Shoemaker Assistant to the President

Dr. Francena L. Miller
General Director
American Association
of University Women
2401 Virginia Avenue, NW.
Washington, D.C. 20037

MED:ar - 2

RECEIVED NOV 2 1967 CENTRAL FILES



On Dehalf of the American Association of University Women may is expressive your inempression of Strandales and ordered for the Association for the project of the Association for the project women are instabled in the second rederate Government and the the employ or its property contractors.

This Association has a long instory of involvement in the advancement of women. Its world sontinue to make them to develop like a patents and to seek positions of responsibility. The foliation resolves of the Poles is covering the employed discriminatory practices should provide substantial encouragement for women to place itself in the patents. Another great sten has been called for administrative cancers. Another great sten has been called forward the use of tablented woman power.